
Events 

Aug 2 – Brofest  7am  

Aug 2 – Bible Study @ Parsons 6:30 

Aug 9 – PC Women’s meeting time 

and place TBD 

Aug 9 – Bible Study @ Parsons 6:30 

Aug 16 – Brofest  7am 

Aug 16 – Bible Study @ Parsons 6:30 

Aug 23 – Bible Study @ Parsons 6:30 

Aug 27 – Youth Recognition during 

worship.  Meal provided 

following the service 

Aug 28 - Junior church helper meeting 

6:45 

Aug 30 – Brofest  7am 

Aug 30 – Bible Study @ Parsons 6:30 

 

 

Greeters 

Aug 6 Matt and Stephanie 

Aug 13 Nick and Kasey 

Aug 20  Tom and Tammy L. 

Aug 27  Harley and Ann 

Sep 3 Cindy and Vicki 

Sep 10 John and Deloris 

Sep 17 Andy and Andrea 

Sep 24 Mike and Cory 

 

Acolytes 

Aug 6 Roehms 

Aug 13 Hoffmans 

Aug 20 Roehms 

Aug 27 Amicks 

Sep 3 Hands 

Sep 10 Ayers 

Sep 17 Hands 

Sep 24 Wisels 

 

Birthdays 

Aug  2 Nicole Colclesser 

Aug  5 Wendall Law 

Aug  6 Derrick Fields 

Aug  9 Jim Bowman 

Aug  12 Dan Hunter 

Aug  15 Pam Fields 

Aug  17 Joel Yeager 

Aug  18 Matt Johnson 

Aug  19 Matt Hicks 

Aug  20 Hope Henline 

Aug  24 Jill Robertson 

Aug  26 Nancy Lutz Scott 

Aug  28 Rev. Rex Charles 

Aug  30 Joyce Hand 

Aug  30 Jennifer Sherbahn 

Aug  30 Reece Colclesser 

Aug  31 Julie Wegmann 

 

Bible Studies  - All are invited to 

Parson’s home each Wednesday at 

6:30 (unless otherwise announced) 

for an hour of study and discussion.  

 

Thank you to each one who has fur-

nished snacks for the coffee/cookie 

table. Everyone enjoys this! Sign-up  

papers for snacks are on the table in 

front of the mailboxes.  

 

Children’s Church is held each 

Sunday morning after the children’s 

story. Thank you to all the helpers 

who make children’s church a great 

experience for our young saints! 

 

The Pleasant Chapel Cemetery 

Association is asking for your help. 

They have sent the following: 

 

The cemetery investments have not 

been able to cover the maintenance 

cost of the cemetery.  Also, the old-

est part of the cemetery has leaning 

monuments that need repair.  So, 

with these factors in mind, we are 

asking for your help.  Could you 

please donate to the Pleasant Chapel 

Cemetery Association?  

 

The Pleasant Chapel Cemetery and 

Pleasant Chapel Community Church 

are separate entities, so the church 

does not support the cemetery. 

 

If you can help, please send a check 

to: 

Pleasant Chapel Cemetery Associa-

tion 

c/o Greg Rupert 
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Nancy Buckingham new address: 

Heritage Point Room 222 

801 N Huntington Ave 

Warren, IN 46792 

 

A Little Dreaming 

 

The Building Committee continues 

to work on developing some possible 

improvements to the existing PC 

building. 

 

Currently the committee has devel-

oped some rough sketches of a facil-

ity that provide ground level com-

mons area for large gatherings, 

meeting areas, and easier access to 

the sanctuary.  Larger sketches are 

printed and are at the back of the 

church to view. 

 

These sketches are being sent to 

builders and designers for them to 

provide a more detailed drawing and 

cost estimates.  The sketches are also 

for YOU to look at, consider, and 

discuss. 

 

We are far from making any decision 

to build or not to build.  Here is how 

the Executive Board has ordered the 

process. 

 

1. The Executive Board created a 

building committee to explore 

possible building plans and pre-

sent those options to the Board. 

 

2. The Building Committee visits 

area churches with similar struc-

tures, considers our current needs 

and wants, and acquires proposals 

with budgetary estimates. 

 

3. The Building Committee submits 

the proposals to the Executive 

Board for consideration. 

 

4. If the Board chooses to move for-

ward, there will be lots of oppor-

tunity for discussion and input.  A 

lot of details will need worked out 

such as if any additional land 

needs to be acquired, septic sys-

tem requirements, how to finance, 

etc. 

 

 

 

5. Eventually a Congregational 

Conference (church member 

meeting) would be held to discuss 

and vote on a proposal.  The 

church would then vote to choose 

to build or not to build. 

 

We are currently at step #2, we 

have a long way to go in the pro-

cess. 

 

What we can do now is prayerfully 

consider this.   

Clearly this is a big proposal, and it 

is vital that the church continue to 

seek God’s will for this and all min-

istry opportunities of the church.   
 

 
It is important to remember that we 

are stewards of this place and space 

that God has loaned us to use for the 

building of His kingdom. 

 

May we continue to be responsible 

stewards of this space and allow Him 

to do His work. 

 

Pray, talk, and dream! 

 

  



  

Photos by Greenbrier Digital Media and  Wayne Doenges 

Congratulations to all the 4-H 

members from Pleasant Chapel.  

You did great!  Aaron Amick 

was selected as “The King” for 

the fair.  Congrats to Aaron. 
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Contact Patti Henton 

patricia.henton@huntington.edu 
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Pleasant Chapel Community Church 

880 E 1100 N 
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